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Tender Notice 
 

Save the Children believes every child deserves a future. In Lebanon and 
around the world, we give children a healthy start in life, the opportunity to learn 
and protection from harm. We do whatever it takes for children – every day and 
in times of crisis – transforming their lives and the future we share. 
 

Save the Children International in Lebanon is inviting submissions of tenders 
for a contract to provide the following products:  
 

• Save the Children in Lebanon is seeking the services of an 
experienced Videographer/Photographer to collect and develop 
photo and video content of Save the Children’s activities and 
events and to capture audio/visual content for its various 
platforms.    

 
If you are interested in submitting a bid, please contact SCI Procurement 
Committee at the following address lebanon.tenders@savethechildren.org 
to express your interest and request the tender documents. Tender documents 
will be sent to you by return. 

It is recommended to request / collect the tender documents as soon as 
possible.  

Completed tender documents are due to be submitted by 13:00 GMT+3 Lebanon 

on August 29th, 2022.  


